—
\/_‘._.;\
Florida Center for

Cybersecurity ¢

at the University of South Florida

INTENT TO AWARD
2016-2017 FC2 Collaborative Seed Award Program
PROPOSAL TITLE: Detecting cognitive hacking in the U.S. financial market: A Social media study
PI: Wingyan Chung, University of Central Florida

CO-PI: Xinlin Tang, Florida State University

Dear award applicant,

Congratulations, you've been selected as a recipient of the 2016-2017 Florida Center for
Cybersecurity (FC2) Collaborative Seed Award Program.

Please complete the attached Subrecipient Information and Compliance Certification Form and
return via email to fc2seed@usf.edu. Upon receipt and processing of your form, information will be
sent pertaining to your award funding and performance period.

Additionally, the FC2 Seed Award Program will be hosting a meeting of the PI and Co-PI's on April
3-4,2017. The meeting will provide networking opportunities with fellow award recipients and
representatives from Team Orlando. Due to the nature of the meeting we strongly encourage each
of you to attend.

Should you have any questions, please contact me.
Thank you and best of luck with your project!

Respectfully,

fod bt

Sudeep Sarkar, PhD

Program Manager, FC2 Collaborative Seed Award Program
Professor and Chair, Computer Science and Engineering
University of South Florida

4202 E. Fowler Ave., ENB 118

Tampa, FL. 33620

Please address any other questions/comments to David Housman at fcZseed @usf.edu.
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